
 

 

SPECIAL MEETING OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF THE   

VILLAGE OF WATKINS GLEN HELD FRIDAY, MAY 30, 2025 

 

 

 

 

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 

The public session of the meeting was called to order at 11:30 am by Mayor Laurie DeNardo. Present were Mayor 

Laurie DeNardo, Trustee Bob Carson, Trustee Margaret Schimizzi, and Village Clerk Fred Warrick. Absent was 

Deputy Mayor Peter G. Cherock and Trustee Stephen Klemann. No others were in attendance.  

 

AUDIT 

General Audit  

Trustee Margaret Schimizzi made a motion to approve the general audit dated May 30, 2025 in the following 

amounts: 

 

General    $28.051.48  Sewer    $1,667.10 

Electric    $165,535.55  Water    $6,019.36 

Joint Activity (CVWRF)  $11,758.87   

 

Trustee Bob Carson seconded the motion.  The Board then voted on the motion. All were in favor.  Motion Carried. 

 

 

ADJOURN 

With no further business to come before the Board, Trustee Margaret Schimizzi made a motion to adjourn at 11:35 

a.m.  Trustee Bob Carson seconded the motion. The Board then voted on the motion. All were in favor.  Motion 

carried. 

 

Meeting Adjourned. 

 

 

 

Fred Warrick 

Village Clerk 


